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December 10, 2021, Fredericton, NB - RPC recently recognized 
Tim Doherty, an employee with 40 years of service, who will be 
retiring this month.     

Tim joined RPC in 1981, a year when Richard Hatfield was 
Premier and mortgage rates hovered around 20 percent. Dr. 
Claude Bursill, RPC’s first permanent Executive Director, was 
leading RPC. In fact, Tim served under all four Executive Directors 
including Dr. Bursill, Dr. Boorman, Dr. Lewell, and RPC’s current 
Executive Director, Eric Cook. 

“As RPC prepares to recognize its 60th anniversary in 2022, it 
is remarkable that Tim served a full 2/3rds of RPC’s tenure. His 
loyalty and commitment is remarkable. We are grateful for Tim’s 
service and wish him health and happiness in his retirement,” 
noted Cook.

Tim will officially retire from his role as Maintenance Coordinator 
at the end of December.

About RPC
RPC is New Brunswick’s provincial research organization (PRO), a research and technology organization (RTO) with locations 
in Fredericton, Moncton, and St. George, NB. RPC’s complement of over 170 scientists, engineers, technologists and support 
staff operate from a 13,000 sq. meter facility housing world-class analytical chemistry and material-testing laboratories, 
comprehensive life science capabilities, an internationally recognized fish health lab, extensive product development, design, 
manufacturing and testing services, and a wide variety of pilot facilities for the development and improvement of industrial and 
environmental processes and products.

RPC holds over 100 accreditations and certifications including a diverse ISO 17025 scope from the Standards Council of Canada 
(SCC) and is ISO 9001:2015 certified. Further information about RPC’s services is available from www.rpc.ca. 
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Tim Doherty receives a ‘Key to RPC’ for 40 Years of 
Service at a celebration held December 9th, 2021.




